
Portsmouth 
Traffic & Safety Committee 

_______________________________________________ 
Traffic & Safety Committee Meeting 

8:00 a.m. – August 14, 2008 
City Hall/ Council Chambers 

 
ON SITE COMMITTEE: Please meet on Tuesday, August 12, 2008 at 8:00 A.M. in the upper parking lot at 
CITY HALL, 1 Junkins Avenue, to view the following locations: 

 
• Martin Hill Inn – Request for One-Way sign 
• Islington Creek Neighborhood – Request for 4-Way Stop at Brewster/McDonough/Sudbury Streets; 

make Brewster St. one-way; make Hanover St. two-way between Rock and Pearl Streets; better sight 
distance for stop condition on the corner on Sudbury St. at Rock St. and Speeding on McDonough St. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER 
 

II. ROLL CALL 
  
III. ACCEPTANCE OF THE MINUTES:  July10, 2008 (attached) 
 

IV. NEW BUSINESS: 
 

(A) Atlantic Heights – Request to Resolve Safety Concerns (map attached) 
 
(B) Raleigh Way and Saratoga Street – Request for “No Parking Here to Corner” sign (map 

attached) 
 
(C) Islington Street – Ampet Gas Station - Request for “No Parking” sign (letter dated July 21, 

2008 attached) 
 
(D) Islington Creek Neighborhood – Request for 3-Way Stop at Brewster/McDonough/Sudbury 

Streets; make Brewster St. one-way; make Hanover St. two-way between Rock and Pearl 
Streets; better sight distance for stop condition on the corner on Sudbury St. at Rock St. and 
Speeding on McDonough St. (e-mail dated August 5, 2008 and map attached) 

 
(E) Music Hall – Request to speak of how “the Music Hall unloads sets due to current national 

theater standards” (e-mail dated August 5, 2008 attached) 
 
V. OLD BUSINESS: 
 

(A) Martin Hill Inn – Request for “One-Way” sign (letter dated July 24, 2008 and November 8, 
2007 minutes attached) 

 
VI. OTHER BUSINESS: 
 

Referrals from City Boards and Commissions  
 
(A) Safe Routes to School – Cass and Middle Streets and Cabot and Middle Streets- Request for 

Crosswalks (Maps attached)  
 

 

VII. ADJOURNMENT 
 

The Complete packet is on file at the Public Works Department 


